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February 28, 2018 

Hugo Flores, Environmental Planner 
Department of Natural Resources 
Aquatic Resources Division 
1111 Washington St SE 
Mail Stop 47027 
Olympia, WA 98504-7027 

RE: Quartermaster Harbor Moorage Buoy Management Plan 
SHOR13-0021 and 0022, Request for One Year Extension 

Dear Mr. Flores; 

ReceJi-ed 

MAR 06 201C 

The Department of Permitting and Environmental Review grants an extension of the date of 
expiration for Shoreline Conditional Use Permit SHOR13-0021 and Shoreline Substantial 
Development Permit SHOR13-0022 for one year to November 25, 2019, as you requested by 
letter dated February 1, 2018. 

The effective date of a shoreline permit is the date of the last action required on the shoreline 
permit and all other government permits and approvals that authorize the development to 
proceed. In this case, the final action was a Corps of Engineers Individual Permit approved on 
November 25, 2014. Therefore, the extension is valid through November 25, 2019. 

The shoreline permits were granted to allow implementation of Washington State's Moorage 
Buoy Management Plan to place up to 200 buoys in Quartermaster Harbor and remove 
unauthorized buoys. Once the plan is fully implemented, the Department of Natural Resources 
will not need additional shoreline permits to continue to manage the moorage buoy field. 

Please let me know if you have questions about this shoreline permit extension. 

Cc: Ty Peterson, Manager, Rural Commercial and Resource Product Lines 


